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From the Principal  
Dear Parents and Friends,  

ñKayaò and RUOK?   

The year 6 students made a great RUOK sign from painted 
branches for all to see. Thanks to all who dressed in blue 
helping to raise funds for Beyond Blue. 

 

The message of the day is really about the 3Ls. 

L- Lookout for your mates and friends and check to see that 
they are well 

L- Listen to our friends and others to really hear what they 
have to say not just what we think they are saying 

L- Learning new strategies to help us through tough times 
and how to keep positive. 

AND 

When you visit please keep SOCIAL DISTANCING and 
SANITISE HANDS. Thank you for your support. 
 

 

Love Wendy 

CAVE GIRLS!  

Weekly Wisdom              ñModeration is the silken string 

running through the pearl chain of all virtuesòé Joseph 

Hall  

Virtue of the Week:  Moderation  

You are practising this when you  

¶ Know what you need and get enough ï no more, 

no less 

¶ Take care of your health 

¶ Use self-discipline to stop yourself from overdoing 

¶ Balance work and play in your life 

¶ Know your own limits and set boundaries for your-

self 

¶ Are content with enough 

Parenting Ideas  

ñDeveloping leadership skills at homeò                        
https://www.parentingideas.com.au/blog/developing-
leadership-skills-at-home/  

THIS IS YOUR LIFE  

Name: Mac 

Age: 4 Year:  Kindy 

Favourite Food: Cake 
and bananas 

Favourite Virtue:    
Creativity 

Favourite Book:      
ñChooks in Dinner Suitsò 

I collect:  Rocks and 
honkynuts 

My nickname is:     
Maccy, Mackerel and 
Mac-dawg 

My ancestors come 
from: New Zealand, Australia and England 

Why I love my school:  because of the garden and 
all the trees 

When I grow up I want to be:  a Wild-life Carer 

Because: I love animals and all their different 
colours 

Wadandi Word of the Week  

ñBilyaò which means ñriverò 

¦ƴŘŜǊƎǊƻǳƴŘ ŀŘǾŜƴǘǳǊŜǎ ŜƴǘŜǊǘŀƛƴŜŘ awL{ tǊŜ-ǇǊƛƳŀǊȅ 

ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘǎ ǊŜŎŜƴǘƭȅ ǿƘŜƴ ǘƘŜȅ ǾƛǎƛǘŜŘ  aŀƳƳƻǘƘ /ŀǾŜ ŀǎ ǇŀǊǘ 

ƻŦ ǘƘŜƛǊ Ψ¢ŀƭƪ ŦƻǊ ²ǊƛǝƴƎ ΨǎǳōƧŜŎǘΦ 

wŜŀŘƛƴƎ ǘƘŜ ōƻƻƪΣ ά²ŜΩǊŜ DƻƛƴƎ ƻƴ ŀ .ŜŀǊ Iǳƴǘέ ōȅ aƛŎƘŀŜƭ 

wƻǎŜƴ ǇǊƻƳǇǘŜŘ ǘƘŜ ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘǎ ǘƻ ǉǳŜǎǝƻƴ ΨǿƘŀǘ ƭƛǾŜǎ ƛƴ ŀ 

ŎŀǾŜΩ ŀƴŘ ΨƘƻǿ ŀ ŎŀǾŜ ƛǎ ŦƻǊƳŜŘΩΦ  ¢ŜŀŎƘŜǊΣ {Ƙŀǳƴƴŀ YƛƭŎǳƭπ

ƭŜƴ ǘƘŀƴƪŜŘ ǘƘŜ ǇŀǊŜƴǘǎ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜƛǊ ǎǳǇǇƻǊǘ  ŘǳǊƛƴƎ ǘƘŜ ǾƛǎƛǘΦ 
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Thank You                                                   
To John D for driving to camp and back safely 

To the parents who attended the Albany camp ï thank 

you 

To the parents who attended the Wharncliffe camp ï 

thank you 

Quiet Achievers  

Sars M and Liz H for joining the Art Auction team -

thank you so much  

Other News  

Shift from Anxiousness to Calm  
Free parent seminar 

 

On Tues 22nd Sept, 5.30 -7.00, we will unpack the 
Happiness Plan with our parents at a wine and nibbles 
event with Shaun Kay from Smile Teacher and our 
chaplain Paul.  All welcome, please book in at the office 
if attending. 
 
Swimming in Weeks 1 & 2 Term 4 

 

Our swimming lessons are now spread over 2 weeks on 
the following dates; 
 
Wed 14 Oct  
Thurs 15 Oct   
Mon 19 Oct 
Tues 20 Oct  
Fri 23 Oct 
 
Apologies for the strange 
timetable we have been given. 
The buses will run as usual and students will travel 
home at the regular time.  
Please complete an enrolment form for each 
student Pre ï 6 and return next week so the groups can 
be determined. 
Remember to bring a labelled towel, goggles and a bag 
for wet items. 
 
Parent Help with Reading 

 

We are asking for parents to hear reading in all years in 
Term 4. To ensure all volunteers are directing our stu-
dents with the synthetic phonics approach we will be 
publishing a set of guidelines assist. Please let your 
teacher know if you would like to be involved. 
 
At MRIS we use Structured Synthetic phonics approach 

to teach -   

Reading (decoding) and spelling (encoding)  

Synthetic = the practice of ósynthesizingô or óblendingô 

together 

Phonics = the process of linking individual speech 

sounds (phonemes) to written sounds (graphemes) 

Learning to Read is essentially learning a code.   
Community News  

Rapids Landing DTC will be closed for both weeks of 

the Sept/ Oct school Holidays Monday 28th September 

through to Friday 9th October. The Dental Clinic will re-

open on Monday 12th October at 8am. In the event of an 

emergency during this period please contact your local 

family/ Private dentist or phone 9754 4460 between 

the hours of 8am-4pm. If parents need to re-schedule 

an appointment during our clinic closure please email 

RapidsLandingDTC@dental.health.wa.gov.au or phone 

9757 8211 outside our closure period. 

Operation Christmas Child 

Once again, we are supporting the Shoebox Appeal for 
Christmas. The boxes can be for a Girl or Boy- ages 2-4   
5-9,  10-14 years- with $10 for shipping. 

All items to be new. 

Something to wear/ Something to Love / Something 
special / Something for school / Something to play 
with / Something for personal hygiene   

Boxes are available at the office. It is requested to re-
turn completed boxes by the end of term please. 

Art Auction News  

Please follow, check out the amazing art and find out 
the latest updates    https://www.facebook.com/
AnnualMargaretRiverArtAuction/  

Help needed - Art Auction 17 October    

The amazing parent help we recieve is essential in the 
success of our Margaret River Art Auction. Please con-
tact the office and put your name to a job or school will 
be in touch to let you know which job you have  been 
allocated. 

mailto:RapidsLandingDTC@dental.health.wa.gov.au
https://www.facebook.com/AnnualMargaretRiverArtAuction/
https://www.facebook.com/AnnualMargaretRiverArtAuction/


Class News  

 

 

Year 4                                                      with Sara & Troy  
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Year Four have had a busy week this week. We had anoth-
er visit from Johnny the Frog Doctor who has shown the 
class how to design their own fauna friendly gardens. The 
kids were also fortunate enough to see two moaning frogs 
up close. Also, we celebrated the conclusion of our inquiry 
into countries from Europe and Africa by cooking local, 
vegan dishes from a select few. Many thanks to the par-
ents who assisted in the class, check Seesaw for photos. 
Swimming forms have gone home and they need to be 
returned ASAP please. We are currently writing poems 
that rhyme and the subject for this weekôs poem is ñWhat 
is under the bedò. The kids have set their poems in a vari-
ety of locations and it is great to see the creativity shine 
with this topic. We are spending the last two weeks revis-
ing our timetables from 0-8 and will begin on the 9ôs next 
term. The learning intention in Maths is to be able to cal-
culate elapsed time. 

 

Year 3                                            with Kate, Jacki & Bel  

This week in our Keeping Safe program we covered the 

topic of óRights and Responsibilitiesô. We first identified 

the difference between things we want and things we 

need. We discussed rights as being the things that young 

people need to have a happy, healthy and full life. We 

brainstormed what rights we thought children need and 

what childrenôs responsibilities are to help achieve these. 

To conclude this topic we talked about the Convention of 

the Rights of the Child being in place to protect children 

and discussed some of the rights listed. 

Pre -primary   with Ann, Shaunna, Julie, Raine & Jasmin  

It has been a wonderful week of learning and discovery in 
Pre-Primary! We loved using the digital microscope to ob-
serve the silkworms and their new cocoons. In Maths, we 
have built some interesting cities to support our mapping 
concepts. We also co-constructed our very own story 'We're 
Going on a Lizard Hunt', using Talk4Writing strategies. 
We can't wait to share the finished product! We really loved 
our excursion to Mammoth Cave, using the experience to 
answer our inquiry questions "what lives in a cave?" and 
"how are caves formed?" Everyone was very excited. Thank 
you for all of the wonderful parent support this term! 

Year 2                                                with Kate & Amanda  

This week we have enjoyed exploring lines of Symmetry  

in Maths. In English we have been using our senses to 

write poetry to express our feelings about our Nature 

Trail. We used our class poem as a model. I was so im-

pressed with the childrenôs ability to write so descrip-

tively and beautifully! Our bird feeders are in situ and 

we have been giving pair feedback and looking at ways 

we can possibly improve our designs.  We continue to 

discuss the zones of Regulation and practise strategies to 

manage our emotions. In Science, Amanda has been en-

couraging the students to think about how we can save 

water and look after our environment. I look forward to 

seeing some of you this weekend at our Year 2 catch up 

at Ellensbrook. Have a great week!  

! DŜƻƎǊŀǇƘƛŎ CŜŀǎǘ 

Children have been making things for our spider play-
ground which is taking shape. They have created a slide, 
various climbing frames, spider webs, a cave, a climbing 
log and more. 

Children have planted giant sunflower seeds and Trom-
boncino zucchini seeds. After our last giant grass cater-
pillar got damaged by creatures nibbling holes in it, we 
have made another one and have been putting it inside 
overnight. Our new caterpillar is looking great as the 
grass seeds have started to grow and our caterpillar is 
becoming furry. We farewelled our TAFE student Livia 
on Thursday and it was wonderful to hear children's 
lovely farewell messages to her. 

Kindy                                           with Helen and Noela  

This week in phonics we have been revising our di-
graphs and trigraphs. In Literacy we read Dr Seuss and 
looked at rhyming. We have written a rhyming poem 
inspired by him. We have also been working on our 
comprehension - understanding what we read and be-
ing able to answer questions related to the text.  In 
Mathematics we are looking at the relationship be-
tween addition and subtraction, and also working on 
applying learnt strategies when solving number prob-
lems. In Geography we are looking at what makes a 
place special, what places are used for and how we can 
care for places. We have learnt about managed, con-
structed and natural spaces. 

 Our PATHS person is Zoe- thank you Zoe for your 
helpfulness and care this week. 

Year 1                                                                      with Skye  

PLEASE 
LIKE  THE 
ART  

AUCTION  

FACEBOOK  
PAGE AND 
SUPPORT 
OUR  
AMAZING 
ARTISTS! 


